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To whom it may concern,

I would like you to consider protecting mature trees in our town. They add character, beauty, privacy and a sense of
place to our town as well as neighboring  properties. Mowing them down to develop lots is a disservice to everyone,
including the future owner of the property being built. As a homeowner, and recent real estate buyer, I can say first
hand that a property w trees is more attractive to all involved. Not to mention the numerous environmental reasons
to stop the practice of clear cutting lots.

Thank you for your consideration.

Anna Sarly
917-678-0512
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